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College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 

 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2018-2019 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Distinguished Speakers' Series has a wonderful line up this year. 
 
Students must sign up with Ms. Garratt in V-21. This event is FREE for Beverly Hills High School students. This year includes: 
 
Jan 13, Chris Wallace, Award winning Veteran Journalist and host of FOX NEWS SUNDAY 
Feb 10, James Comey, former FBI Director 
Mar 3, Jon Meacham, presidential historian, pulitzer prize winning, best-selling author 
April 14, Alan Alda, TV Icon and Science Communicator 
May 19, Paul Nicklen, National Geography's 2018 Adventurer of the Year, conservation activist and wildlife photographer 
 
Taking reservations for Annie Leibowitz now. 
 
 
 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Veteran’s Day (no school)  
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Early Release Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. PROHIBITED AREAS:  

- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  

 
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the REAR 
VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Campus Security or by email to 
mbuckley@bhusd.org When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, model, color) and the 
BHHS parking pass number (if it has one). 

 
STUDENTS WITH PARKING PERMITS:  
NOTICE: You may NOT go to your cars during school hours. 

 PLAN AHEAD – USE YOUR LOCKER 
 Parking lot doors will be locked at the start of period 2. 
 If you are in the lot or go to your car, you could receive a 1-day 

suspension. 
 Seniors who go to their cars will lose participation privileges in 

senior activities. 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any of the 

above rules! 
 You may not move your car from lot to lot during school time 

(7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


Are you a 9th  or  10th  grader interested in the Medical field? The Medical Science Academy is hosting an informational 
meeting for all 9th and 10th grades students interested in MSA.  Please join us on Friday, November 9th or Wednesday, November 
14th  in room S302 at lunch.  Don’t miss out on this exciting opportunity to learn about a program that exposes you to the 
possibilities in medicine.   If you have any questions or concerns contact Ms. Lynch at clynch@bhusd.org  
Here is a link to the MSA application for the 2019-20 school year: https://goo.gl/forms/ecK9cHIjaIlb7cPJ2 
 

 
 
Looking for some family fun on Saturday, December 8? Join us at BHHS for a great charity 
fundraiser, Imagine A Cure, to benefit Tower Cancer Research Foundation Festivities start at 2 
p.m. with food and entertainment including the BHHS marching band, singers, cheerleaders, 
Beverly Hills Fireman and more! 
 
Please support our community. Support our student-athletes, as they support a great cause. 
Event is open to everyone and it's free to watch soccer and have fun! 
 
If you would like to donate in advance of the event, please consider making a donation. 
www.towercancer.org/BHHS or Venmo: @towercancer (put BHHS soccer event.) 
 

Beverly Hills Police Department link for “Adopt A School” Meet the Staff  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1liIlqV7g1bnTnhD-

pGQoGKAkm7Hp0132/view?usp=sharing 
 

Are you interested in technology? Do you like helping out staff? Would you like to meet 
students that share one or both of those interests? If the answer to any of those is yes, then The Norman Tech Squad is the club for 
you. The Norman Tech Squad is a student tech support society that serves the student body by teaching and offering hands-on 
support to teachers with their technology problems. If you're interested, email Dr. Rubenstein at srubenstein@bhusd.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

http://signup.com/go/fUTuGGe 
 
 

We are so excited to share the link for the upcoming  
BHHS Staff Thanksgiving Luncheon on 

Thursday, November 15, 2018. 
Please click on the link to sign-up for shifts to serve and bring food. If you cannot volunteer to serve, please  

sign-up to bring food/drinks to school by Noon. 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Mallory Lee:  
malgreg@sbcglobal.net or 310-367-8247 

 
 

Thank you, 
The PTSA Thanksgiving Luncheon Committee 

 

 

mailto:clynch@bhusd.org
https://goo.gl/forms/ecK9cHIjaIlb7cPJ2
http://www.towercancer.org/BHHS
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1liIlqV7g1bnTnhD-pGQoGKAkm7Hp0132/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1liIlqV7g1bnTnhD-pGQoGKAkm7Hp0132/view?usp=sharing
mailto:srubenstein@bhusd.org
http://signup.com/go/fUTuGGe
mailto:malgreg@sbcglobal.net


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
College Monday Workshop Series - All sessions are in room 290 during lunch on Mondays unless otherwise noted. *indicates 
workshop is on a different day or new date. Please sign up on Naviance. 
November 20, 2018 * USC Application Overview * Tuesday Workshop & please note new date 
November 26th, 2018 - The UC (University of California) Application *please note new date 
December 3rd, 2018 - Check in with College Counselor 
December 10th, 2018 - All about JUNIORS: Q & A for the Class of 2020 
 
Gap Year Information Session - Aardvark Israel provides an academic gap year for high school graduates. Credits are fully 
transferable to USA schools, through American Jewish University.  There is an informational meeting at the AJU November 14 at 8 
pm Room 223, 15600 Mulholland Drive (parking lot 1.) 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a 
special Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of 
all grades are welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at 
some meetings) and don’t forget to bring your questions! And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 

 Thursday, December 6, 2018 
 Thursday, January 17, 2019 
 Thursday, February 7, 2019 
 Thursday, March 14, 2019 
 Thursday, April 11, 2019 
 Wednesday, May 8, 2019 

 
Peer Tutoring Is Here! If you need help with homework or getting ready for a quiz or test, sign up for a free tutoring 
session from one of our great peer tutors who are here to help. We have a great new signup system this year to ensure that 
we'll have a tutor ready to address your specific needs. There are just TWO easy steps to take. 1) First, on any Monday 
afternoon or evening until 8 pm, go to this googledoc on any Monday to sign up for help in a certain subject. 2) Then the 
next day, Tuesday, come to Room 290 for your session. If you have questions, contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.com 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Xm3X3bKG5o3emKGZLfbGbe3TMaPHQK-vjMAY0QAZ5A0/edit 
 
College Test Prep Fall 2018 – SAT/ACT/PSAT 
 
Saturday, December 1, 2018, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Mock SAT/ACT, location TBD 
Sign up information to come. 
 
College Visits- College visits are open to all grades with prior teacher permission. You can get a gold permission form, in the 
College & Career Center or in any of the houses.  Have your teachers sign the form ahead of time and bring it the day of the visit.  
Please sign up ahead of time for visits in Naviance Student. 
https://student.naviance.com/bhhs 
 

College Representative Location Date  Time 

Les Roches Global Hospitality Management Natalia Bertran Rm 290 11/14 1:10 PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?userGroupREC_ID=10626&uREC_ID=10626&type=d&title=Counseling&un=ESD-CNS
http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=35498&type=d&pREC_ID=304527
mailto:cdubin@bhusd.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Xm3X3bKG5o3emKGZLfbGbe3TMaPHQK-vjMAY0QAZ5A0/edit
https://student.naviance.com/bhhs
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/visits/print-visits_sum.php


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes event ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse the 
business or the nature of the production listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or attended by any event advertised herein.” 
 

Medical Office Job (NEW 11/7): Local medical office looking to hire a part-time student. Duties would include: filing, preparing 
charts for next day, faxing, and other similar tasks that arise. The hours are Monday through Friday from about 2:30 (or when the 
student is done with school) to 5:30. All 10th and 11th graders eligible. Minimum wage. If you are interested, please contact 
Keren Vacher at 310 271-6889 and indicate you are a candidate from BHHS.  
 
Volunteer Opportunity (NEW 10/1) -  A local assisted living facility right here in BH is looking for students to help with a variety 
of the activities it provides to residents, from Caking and Art Classes to Music and History Classes, as well as outings off site.  
Interested students should email Brooke Botwinick, Community Life Assistant, The Watermark of Beverly Hills, noting "BHHS 
Student Volunteer Candidate" in the subject line, at BMBotwinick@watermarkcommunities.com. 
 

 
 
PEER MENTORS/TUTORS WANTED WORKING WITH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CHILDREN HAVING SOCIAL AND/OR ACADEMIC 
DIFFICULTIES! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school children having social and/or 
academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 
310-285-6810. 

 
Volunteer Opportunity: The First Serenity Hospice in Century City has volunteer service opportunities for students 16 
years and over, in an office/administrative support capacity. They require three (3) volunteer hours minimum per week with a 
six (6) month volunteer commitment required. If selected, students will be required to attend an orientation with a volunteer 
coordinator, have a TB test unless their position will be strictly administrative work. The position will provide an opportunity for 
gaining insight toward various professions and the potential to validate a career interest as well as exposure to working with a local 
hospice team including: hospice nurses, spiritual counselor, and social worker. Interested candidate should contact Ms. Shannon 
Jacobson at shannonj@firstserenity.com, and then email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting that you have applied. 
 

Century City Hospice (NEW 10/8): A local hospice service in Century City is looking for volunteers (16 years of age and older) to 
volunteer in an office/admin capacity. Students are required to commit for a six month period of three hours week. In addition, 
volunteers will attend an orientation and possibly a TB test. The experience will provide students with insight regarding various 
healthcare professions, as well as networking with supervisors who might be “work references” for future jobs/internships To 
apply email Shannon Jacobson at shannonj@firstserenity.com, noting “BHHS Candidate” in the subject line and attaching a 
resume.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:BMBotwinick@watermarkcommunities.com
mailto:adriennetutor@gmail.com
mailto:shannonj@firstserenity.com
mailto:cdubin@bhusd.org
file:///C:/Users/mbuckley/Desktop/shannonj@firstserenity.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Senior College Guidance Meeting: Seniors, if you would like to schedule an individual meeting with Ms. Rowley to review college 
admission and applications, please visit utilize Sign Up Genius to view available times and register. Please note, there are tasks to 
complete prior to our meeting, meetings will be rescheduled if not completed. Book meeting and view instructions here: Senior 
College Guidance Meeting. We encourage students to continue attending college center events and refer to Jupiter for up-to-date 
information, timelines and more resources.  
 

Hey senior parents! Buy your yearbook ads for your student today at https://goo.gl/uW8JeM (jostensadservice.com) Ads SOLD 
OUT last year BEFORE the deadline (Dec. 17), so start planning today. Senior Ads are a fantastic way to remember your time at 
BHHS and a great way to support the yearbook as well! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your appointment (310) 
855-1000 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4aa9ae2ea1fc1-senior1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4aa9ae2ea1fc1-senior1
https://goo.gl/uW8JeM

